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• I am very pleased with the start of this unusual school year.  It 

looks and feels different, but our schedule has been very fluid 

and organized.  I would like to thank all our teachers for being 

prepared and dedicated to the process.  I believe we are 

doing all the right things for our students. 

 

• Picture Day has been moved to February 10, 2021.   

 

• Our virtual platform is supporting over 60 of our kids who opted 

out.  While there have been small hurdles to climb, we are 

making progress and supporting those learning on e2020 best 

that we can.  

 

• The first home volleyball game is Wednesday, September16th.  

Our first Middle School home football game is Wednesday, 

September 30. 

 

• We are anxiously waiting for our new chrome books to be 

delivered for our 6th graders.  Our teachers are utilizing google 

classroom to create and support an enrichment and 

intervention hour each day for our students to participate in at 

home.  We have started this process just this week.  A special 

thanks to Jason for all his dedication and support to help make 

this happen.  He is a Rockstar! 

 

 

 

 

 


